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Officer McNeal is an Elder Fraud Investigator for the Bradenton Police 
Department. I have a total of 9 years as an Officer. I was with the Brevard County 
Sheriff’s Office for 5 years and currently with the Bradenton Police Department for 
4 years. In April of 2024, I was assigned to the Elder Fraud Unit. The Elder Fraud 
Unit is responsible for educating the community on the ramped fraud epidemic. 
Besides conducting investigations, our unit provides education. I have made over a 
dozen presentations within the county at banks, senior facilities, churches, and 
hospitals. 
 


